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August 5, 2024

Dear Dr. Jielan Xie,

On behalf of the Meteorological Society of Japan (MSJ) and the Local Organizing Committee
(LOC) of the 4th Asian Conference on Meteorology (ACM) jointly organized with the 3rd
Workshop on the A3 Foresight Program, we are pleased to welcome you to attend the above
conference held in Tsukuba, Japan, during November 18 and 20, 2024.

The ACM is endorsed jointly by the China Meteorological Society, Korean Meteorological
Society (KMS), and JMS, aiming to accelerate research exchange on meteorology and climate
science among the three societies. Also, the A3 Foresight Program, funded in 2022 by the Japan
Society for the Promotion of Science (JSPS), the National Natural Science Foundation of China
(NSFC), and the National Research Foundation of Korea (NRF), promotes collaboration toward
networking climate change research hubs over northeast Asia and breeding early career
scientists in this field.

At the joint ACM-A3 Foresight conference this year, we expect to have more than 300
presentations from the three communities and other Asian countries. Your attendance at the
conference will contribute to energizing scientific discussion and future collaboration. The MSJ
arranges a Distinguished Ogura Lecture attached to the meeting, scheduled on November 15,
at the same venue, to which your attendance is also encouraged.

We look forward to meeting you in Tsukuba.

Sincerely yours,
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Prof. Tetsuya Takemi Prof. Masabiro Watanabe
President, MSJ LOC Chair
Kyoto University University of Tokyo



